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Coming Up at a Glance
May 1: Prairie Donair Hot Lunch

May 2: No School

May 9: Boston Pizza Hot Lunch

May 15: Spell-A-Thon

May 15: Mad Greek Hot Lunch

May 16: No School

May 19: No School, Victoria Day

May 23: Booster Juice Hot Lunch

May 29: Term 3 Academies End

May 30: Panago Pizza Hot Lunch

Spring Break Has Arrived!

As we wrap up a busy and successful stretch of the school 
year, Spring Break is now upon us, and the school is 
officially closed for the week. Classes will resume on 
Monday, April 28th.

We know how hard our students and staff have been 
working, and this break offers a well-deserved opportunity to 
rest, recharge, and spend meaningful time with family and 
friends. Whether you're staying close to home or heading out 
on an adventure, we hope you’re able to enjoy some fresh 
air, sunshine, and the signs of spring starting to bloom.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support and 
partnership. We are so grateful for the strong sense of 
community that makes our school such a special place.

Wishing you and your family a safe, relaxing, and joyful 
Spring Break!

Allan Whitehead,    
Principal

Athletics News
www.deermeadow.ca/sports

Track and Field for Grade 7 & 8’s 
will be starting April 29th 

“Try its” (come and try the different 
events out) will be 

April 29, 30, May 1, 4, and 5th.
Tryouts for events will start

May 7,8,12,13.

For those who make the team, the 
first meet will be May 22 in Sundre.

Contact Mrs. Clattenburg at 
EDMS for information.

Please check your student’s 
account for any newly added 

school fees and please monitor 
your Online Fee Payment 

Account for any fees that may be 
added throughout the year.

Thank you!

Teens and Tech Blog Post
You may have recently heard about or watched the 
Netflix series Adolescence.  The Screenagers Blog 
recently published a great post about their takeaways 
from the series and a relevant "Parenting Move" for 
each.  

To read the article “Screenagers: What Parents Can 
Learn from Netflix’s Adolescence About Teens and 
Tech”, copy and paste the link below to check it out:

t.ly/yHBrq







Congratulations to our Grade 7 & 8 
Badminton teams!

Molly - First in Girls Singles
Aiden T - First in Boys Singles

Jameson and Mathew - First in Boys Doubles
Jebna and Alysa - First in Mixed Doubles

Taya - First in Girls Singles



Celebrating the hard work of 
Mr. Bouliane’s 6.3 class as they won the 

March 
“Healthy Choices Challenge!” 

They chose an afternoon of bowling as their active reward. The walk 
to the bowling alley was brisk! However, they enjoyed every minute 
of it.

Huge shout out to the #deermeadowparentcouncil for paying for 
these monthly activities that the classes are choosing!! We are 
looking forward to seeing which class will win the April challenge!

Parents may be wondering what it takes to win these 
challenges…

They consist of:

1. Being on time and in their desks at the 8:40 bell every day!

2. A daily 2 minute movement break

3. A weekly 10 minute movement break in the new fitness space that 
we created for students (usually on a day when the class does not 
have physical education)

4. No video games at school

So far the winning classes have had 100% participation every single 
school day of the month!





Subscriptions to the 3rd annual Rotary Club of Olds Canadian Flag fundraiser opens March 27th










